Oakville Hydro
Electricity Distribution Inc.
P.0.Box 1900
861 Redwood Square
Oakville ON L6J 5E3
Telephone: 905-825-9400
Fax: 905-825-5831
email: hydro@oakvillehydro.com

www.oakvillehydro.com

April 10, 2013

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board,
2300 Yonge St.

Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  OEB File No. EB-2012-0154
Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.
2013 Distribution Rate Adjustment Application

On April 4, 2013, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued its Decision and
Order with respect to the above mentioned proceeding. In its Rate Order, the
Board ordered that Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. (“Oakville Hydro)
review the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges set out in Appendix A of the Decision
and Order and file written confirmation of completeness and accuracy of the draft
Tariff of Rates and Charges or provide a detailed explanation of any inaccuracies
or missing information.

In accordance with the Board’s order, Oakville Hydro hereby advises the Board
that it has reviewed the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges and has found them to be

complete and accurate

Should there be any questions, please contact me at the number below.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Mary Caputi, CA

Director, Regulatory Affairs
Telephone: (905) 825-6373

Email: mcaputi@oakvillehydro.com



